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THIRTY-TWO (32) MONTH SECURITY SERVICES FOR THE
MAIN COMPLEX AND FORUM

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT

Please be advised that the bidding scheduled today, March 26, 2024,
for the aforementioned project shall be POSTPONED to a later date. The
reason is that the project’s end-user has inadvertently made errors in
the cost breakdown of the bidder's financial bid. The corrected cost
breakdown shall be published in a bid bulletin, which will also specify
the new date of the bidding.

We apologize for any inconvenience this postponement may have
caused.

For guidance and information of all concerned.

e ™
MELPIN A. GO GA
BAC Chairman



